THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members

FROM:
Nanette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

DATE:
November 27, 2006

SUBJECT:
Approval of the project and BG-1 forms Central Office Annex

ISSUE

The Central Office Annex is in poor to critical condition and needs to be replaced. It is necessary for the Board of Education to approve the BG-1 form for the approval of the Department of Education for the construction of facilities.

FACTS

The building of the Central Office Annex on 110 South Main is in need of replacement.  The building is deteriorating due to age and weather conditions and is beyond repair.  The Division of Facilities Management at the Kentucky Department of Education requires a BG1 be submitted on all capital construction projects.  Peck, Flannery, Gream and Warren Inc. have determined the probable cost of the project to be $2,126,600.  The work for this project will be paid from Capital Construction funds.  Location for the new Central Office Annex will be adjacent to The Hardin County Schools Board Office on 65 W. A. Jenkins Road.

RECOMMENDATION

Approve the project and BG1 for New Central Office Annex Facility.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the project and BG1 for New Central Office Annex Facility.

